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Reel Street Branch
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2nd September 1920.

Dear Sir Arthur,
The various securities specified 

on the enclosed receipts were received to-day from 
our Ottawa Office, and I wish to let you know at

that they are held for safe keeping on account 
of yourself and Lady Currie, as our Ottawa Branch 

instruct.

once

Believe me.
Very truly yours,

Manager.
K.C.B.General Sir Arthur w. Currie, G.C.M.G. 

Rltz-Carlton Hotel,
Montreal.
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